
Report of the Fendalton/Waimairi Community Board to the Council meeting of 26 August 2004 

3. GARREG ROAD/GLANDOVEY ROAD INTERSECTION – RIGHT TURN LANE 
 
 The Board was presented with the investigation outcomes of an earlier Board request regarding the 

provision of a marked right turn lane into Garreg Road from Glandovey Road. 
 
 The survey results and the technical assessment subsequently undertaken showed that the number of 

turning movements occurring did not meet the criteria and as such an exclusive right turn lane could 
not be supported. 

 
 The Board decided that the information be received and no further action be taken. 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


